
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

ALLISON VALLEY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Allison Valley  

Metropolitan District No. 2 (the “District”), of El Paso County, Colorado, has canceled a regular 

meeting scheduled for August 20, 2024.  A special meeting will be held on August 26, 2024 at 2:00 

p.m.  The meeting will be open to the public. 


